
May 30, 2016 
 
Re:  Manuscript No. 27006 
 
Dear Dr. Qi, 
Thanks a lot for your letter dated May 27, 2016, advising me of acceptance of my 
manuscript pending minor revisions. 
 
The reviewers’ comments are addressed as follows: 
 
#03530996 

1. Typewriting errors have been corrected. 
2. Text with apparent similarity to prior articles has been revised. 
3. References have been corrected and formatted to WJG style. 

 
#01807962 

No specific comments. 
 
#02528812 

1. Spelling mistake has been corrected. 
2. All suggested typos have been corrected. 
3. PMID and DOI have been included in the references. 
4. References mentioned in the text have been superscripted. 
5. Reference formatting has been corrected. 

 
 

#2538354 
1. The last sentence on page 4 has been clarified as suggested. 
2. Spacing has been corrected. 
3. The note regarding triage system has been added. 
4. Page 7, line 5, the sentence has been changed to “Such an approach should 

also” 
 

We have revised our manuscript thoroughly addressing all of the reviewers’ 
comments.  I trust that the manuscript is now acceptable for publication. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
R. Kumar, Ph.D. 
Professor 
Department of Laboratory Medicine and Pathology 
University of Alberta 
Edmonton, AB, Canada 


